
Subject: Automatic Out of Office Reply
From: "laurielgoldman@earthlink.net" <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>
Date: 06/29/2015 06:11 PM
To: "Malick, Mike" <Mike.Malick@marcusmillichap.com>

Thank you for your email. I’m currently away from the office, from June 30th through July 5th.  During this 
period, I will have LIMITED access to email.  For immediate FHCP assistance, please contact Alfredo Hernandez 
on his cell phone at 323.383.5915 or alfredo.hernandez@hfcp.org .  I will respond to your email upon my 
return.
Cheers!
Laurie


